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Jérôme Michiels to become CFO of Wendel on October 1, 2015 
 
 

After 26 years at Wendel, Jean-Michel Ropert, Group Vice-President for Finance, will step down from his 

functions for personal reasons, effective September 30, 2015. He will, however, continue to play a 

significant role at Wendel as a consultant to the Executive Board and will continue to serve as a Board 

member of several of the Group’s companies, including Bureau Veritas. On October 1, 2015, Jerôme 

Michiels, Managing Director within the investment team, will take over the responsibility of Wendel’s 

Finance department. As CFO, he will join Wendel’s Man
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